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pre-plan with us today
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The holidays are upon us! This year, we're offering new 
wreath options, including a cross. If you are interested in 
purchasing a wreath or floral arrangement for your loved 
one, visit our website today. All orders must be placed by 
December 8, 2022.

Our Christmas Wreath 
Program is Back Again

newsletter
The Catholic Cemeteries Association

20" Wreath w/ 
Plaid Bow

20" Wreath w/ 
Pine Cones

22" Flocked Cross 
on 30" Easel

Grave Vase 
Arrangement

Crypt Vase 
Arrangement

Niche Vase 
Arrangement

https://www.facebook.com/ccaofpgh/
https://www.instagram.com/cca.pgh/?hl=en
https://ccapgh.org/
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The St. Paul Cremation Garden offers exclusive 
cremation estates, niches and custom memorials. 
Located in Calvary Catholic Cemetery in 
Greenfield, PA, our cremation garden allows your 
loved ones an accessible and beautiful viewing 
experience. Our garden is located close to the
Our Lady of the Rosary Chapel Mausoleum and 
bottom entrance to the cemetery.

Our cremation garden allows you to choose from 
several different entombment options. Choose 
between granite memorials, private cremation 
estates, cremation boulders, and more. For more 
information or to schedule your private tour, 
contact us today.

ST. PAUL CREMATION GARDEN
Calvary Catholic Cemetery, Greenfield PA

Interested?
Call 412-421-9959 or email us at 
inquiries@ccapgh.org

pre-plan with us today

We are proud to give you the latest updates to our
construction projects! From our brand-new 
cremation garden to our mausoleums, we have a 
range of beautiful and unique options for you and 
your loved ones to choose from.

Our Latest Projects: 
Mausoleums and More
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We are pleased to announce the newest 
addition to the Holy Savior Chapel 
Mausoleum!  This addition was recently 
blessed by Bishop David A. Zubik on 
November, 6, 2022. For information on 
entombment options and availability, 
contact us today.

HOLY SAVIOR CHAPEL
MAUSOLEUM
Holy Savior Catholic Cemetery, Gibsonia, PA

Call (724)625-3822. or email 
holysavior@ccapgh.org today. 

Anthony Kenny, buried in our very own 
All Saints Catholic Cemetery in Braddock, 
PA, was the owner of the land that the 
amusement park Kennywood now sits 
on. This tree-filled land affectionately 
called "Kenny's Grove" was a popular 
picnic spot for Pittsburghers after the 
time of the Civil War. 

In 1898, the Monongahela Street Railways
Company leased the land from Kenny to 
build a trolley park. A year later, a 
carousel, casino hall, and dance pavilion 
were built. Kennywood was then born 
from Anthony Kenny's humble picnic 
destination.

Buried 04/21/1919

Anthony
Kenny
All Saints

Find a 
Loved One
Want to know how we found Anthony 
Kenny's memorial page on our website? 
Use our Find a Loved One feature by 
clicking the photo below! 

800-281-0980 ccapgh.org

https://ccapgh.org/find-a-loved-one/
mailto:inquiries@ccapgh.org
mailto:holysavior@ccapgh.org
https://www.facebook.com/ccaofpgh/
https://www.instagram.com/cca.pgh/?hl=en
https://ccapgh.org/
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St. Paul Cremation Garden Holy Savior Chapel Mausoleum

800-281-0980

Holy Souls Chapel Mausoleum
St. Michael the Archangel 

Chapel Mausoleum

The St. Paul Cremation Garden offers beautiful granite 
memorials and more. This cremation garden allows families 
to visit their loved ones in the comfort of nature. 

The latest addition to the Holy Savior Chapel Mausoleum was
recently blessed by Bishop David A. Zubik on November 6, 2022. 

Trenching has begun for the Holy Souls Chapel Mausoleum!  
The beautifully designed mausoleum will consist of 396 
crypts and 240 niche spaces, as well as a committal chapel. 
Pre-construction sales are currently underway. 

Construction is nearly complete for the St. Michael the 
Archangel Chapel Mausoleum! It will include 709 total crypts 
and 292 total niches. A rear landscaped exterior patio will 
contain 144 niches.

More Info
More Info

More Info More Info

ccapgh.org

https://ccapgh.org/st-paul-cremation-garden/
https://ccapgh.org/cemeteries/holy-savior-cemetery/
https://ccapgh.org/cemeteries/holy-souls-cemetery/
https://ccapgh.org/cemeteries/resurrection-cemetery/
https://www.facebook.com/ccaofpgh/
https://www.instagram.com/cca.pgh/?hl=en
https://ccapgh.org/
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Employee Spotlight:
Dave "Rabbit" Lescinsky
Dave Lescinsky, nicknamed Rabbit, has been with CCA for 
almost 36 years. He serves as the Foreman at Mt. Carmel 
Catholic Cemetery in Verona, PA. Rabbit is best known for his 
positivity, dedication, and sweet tooth!

800-281-0980

"I have worked with Rabbit for over 5 years. Not once have I ever 
seen him in a bad mood. He treats Mt Carmel like it was his 
own yard. He is not just a coworker, he is a friend!"

Heidi Masterson, Mt. Carmel Associate Sales Manager

"I have had the pleasure of working with Rabbit for 15 years, there hasn’t 
been anything that couldn’t be accomplished. His tremendous knowledge 
of Mt. Carmel Cemetery is a blessing for us, making our jobs easy. His work 
ethic and dedication is a testament to Rabbit’s character and the cemetery 
is better as a result of his leadership as a Foreman. Rabbit! Thank you for all 
you do every day."

Irene Wantusiak, Mt. Carmel Sales Staff

"I guess I can say that as long as you got him donuts on Friday, he was a 
happy camper. LOL! All kidding aside, it was a pleasure to work with him.  
Dave always went out of his way to take care of the families."

Debbie Angros, Mt. Carmel CSC

"Rabbit is always willing to help in any way and is always pleasant to be around. He is willing to go above 
and beyond every day to help and he does it with a smile on his face; most of the time😊 I’m so glad I have 
gotten to know him throughout the years. He would always be willing to help with our team and throughout 
the times covering Mt. Carmel as an CSC I can always count on him for his help. Happy to call him friend and 
coworker. He makes the cemetery a better place."

Teresa Vieira, Sacred Heart CSC

Rabbit loves donuts, NASCAR, 
hunting, fishing, and collecting 

wild mushrooms in the cemetery!

Rabbit also takes care of an
18-year-old cemetery cat named Dusty.

"David "Rabbit" Lescinsky has worked for CCA almost 36 years, 24 of 
those years full time! This alone is an amazing accomplishment! With 
Rabbit's enthusiasm, dedication and never-ending care to maintain 
Mt. Carmel, he has helped bring peace and joy to countless families. 
Rabbit is a rare gem to his family and all of our CCA families. Thank 
you for your professionalism and compassion."

Ed Scott, Director of Cemetery Operations

ccapgh.org
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